
 

 

TO:  Our Valued Clients 
BULLETIN 18SEP12 

Date: September 12, 2018 
 

SUBJECT:  Hurricane Florence/Funding 

 

***** IMPORTANT NOTICE ***** 

 

Due to the threat from Hurricane Florence, ACH Trust has temporarily suspended loan funding in South Carolina, 

North Carolina, Virginia, & Georgia as of Tuesday, September 11, 2018.  We are actively monitoring the storm and 

will notify you as soon as funding has been resumed. 

 

If you have questions, please contact your ACH Trust Team. 

 

Our thoughts are with those who may be impacted by the storm. 

 
 

Thank you,  

ACH TRUST GROUP 
 


